
  

“From the first heartbeat to the last.” 
Matthew 25:40  40 

And the King shall answer and say unto them,  

Verily I say unto you, Inasmuch as ye have done it unto one of the  

least of these my brethren, ye have done it unto me. 

 

 
 

Sanctity of Life Walk 

Saturday, January 16th, 2021   
A gathering to seek God’s guidance, blessings and hand on the Sanctity of Life from 

 the first heartbeat to the last throughout the world, our nation and in our community. 

 

 

Sign-in: 10:00 – 10:30 a.m. 

Kingman City Offices, NE corner of 4th & Oak Street 
(Start location changed due to street closure on 4th & Spring) 

Walk begins at 10:30 a.m. 
The route for the walk will begin at the Kingman City office complex on the  

corner of 4th & Oak,  proceed down 4th Street to Beale Street,  

continuing on the northern side of Beale Street to Locomotive Park and  

ending with a walk around the perimeter of Locomotive Park. 

 

Participants: 
Ϯ Are encouraged to bring signs supporting sanctity of life. 

Ϯ Masks are encouraged. 

Ϯ Please respect social distancing of others. 

Ϯ Observe all traffic lights and rules. Safety first. 

Ϯ Don’t forget comfortable shoes, a hat, and water bottle. 

Ϯ If we have protestors, smile and pray; don’t engage. 

Ϯ If possible, please wear the color green, representing life and happiness. 
 

January 17, 2021 Many people are unaware of the true impact abortion has had on our nation  

and our community. Sanctity of Human Life Sunday is observed each year on a Sunday  

close to the anniversary of Roe v. Wade. It is a day that we observe with believers  

across the nation whose hearts are grieved by the tragedy of abortion. 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact:   

Teresa Reaume (AAPC) 928-692-1301 or Donna Pederson (Living Word Lutheran Church.) 928-753-5762 


